Atlantic Academy Primary











Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment

Dear Parents.

What a week, and now we run into our final week of the year - where has the time gone?

Dance Day

Without a doubt it's up there with one of the best days of the year for many of us and this year's dance day didn't fail to hit expectations.

















I think you will agree that all our students made us proud learning their dances and performing with such enthusiasm. I have absolutely no doubt that if it was your first dance day with us or your last, you'll agree that the afternoon was fantastic and it was wonderful to see everyone having such fun. Thank you to the massive numbers who attended to support our students and a big thank you to those who loaned Gazebos to ensure our students could be out of the sun and in the shade - it really was hot. What a great day!

Hot Weather

You will all be aware that we have a spell of hot weather continuing in school for the last week of term. Please be reassured that we are following all guidelines recommended to us in regards to the heat. We will continue to wear school uniforms; cotton shirts are actually cooler and thinner than the PE shirts our Primary children wear and our classrooms are mostly cool and comfortable. However it really is essential that all children bring a water bottle into school - it's important to ensure your child is hydrated and water should be available throughout the day. Hats should also be provided for times outside although these will be kept to a minimum if the temperatures really do soar.

We have lots of activities planned in class this week. I know our children will have a wonderful time celebrating their last week of term.

I look forward to seeing you all on Monday.

Miss Heppell

Friday 15th July

Heroes of the Week

To enjoy our virtual Heroes assembly, please click here

Congratulations to all our heroes this week

July

Friday 22nd - Last Day of Term

September

Thursday 1st: Staff Inset - training day

Friday 2nd : Only Year 7

Monday 5th: Year I to Year I I

First Day back

Monday 5th - Tuesday 6th: New Reception Home Visits

Wednesday 7th: **Reception First**Day back

